
 

    
 

20th December 2023 

 

Dear XXX, 

NHS Cheshire and Merseyside plans NHS care for people in Sefton, including contracts for 
GP services.  

I am writing to you because you are a patient at Lincoln House Surgery. Your practice is 
currently run by Dr Shyamsundar who will be stepping down from the practice on 31 
December 2023 after seven years of service. To ensure continuing healthcare for patients, 
we recently went through a process to decide who will have the contract from 1 January 
2024. 

That process is now complete, and we are writing to inform you that from 1 January 2024 
Lincoln House Surgery will be run by Southport and Formby Health 
southportandformbyhealth.com 

You shouldn’t notice any difference because of this change. You don’t need to reply to this 
letter or do anything else. You can still contact your GP in the same way, and at the 
same location.  

Lincoln House Surgery 

33 Lincoln Road Southport, PR8 4PR 

Telephone 01704 566277 

Website: lincolnhousesurgerysouthport.nhs.uk 

If you have any questions about this, you can get in touch with our Patient Advice and 

Complaints Team on 0800 132 996; option 3 for Sefton. 

  

Yours faithfully, 

 

Deborah Butcher 

NHS Place Director, Sefton 

https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fsouthportandformbyhealth.com%2F&data=05%7C02%7Cjan.leonard%40cheshireandmerseyside.nhs.uk%7Ca0197999047f4edd806108dc01416bbb%7Cfa308aa57f36475e8c69a40290198ca6%7C0%7C0%7C638386627687190831%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=MhfK68WX2ECDSS0XHin0%2F7sBqT7TOxDzjqGKvdRrKZM%3D&reserved=0

